UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS
AT URBANA-CHAMPAIGN

Office of the Chancellor
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Dear Colleagues,

In an effort to clarify the role and interaction of the Academy on Capitalism and Limited
Government Fund (ACLGF) and the campus, I request that you serve on an Advisory Committee
to review and approve activities sponsored by ACLGF.

The purpose of this Advisory Committee is fourfold.

1. To assist in reviewing and evaluating proposals for funding that come to the Fund for
approval.

2. To work to assure that any academic activity which involves an identification with the
Urbana campus is subject to appropriate review by our faculty within a structure of shared
governance.

3. To work to assure that the Fund retains its identity as a funding source to support
faculty scholarship and teaching, and to guarantee that any future proposal to acquire status as an
independent entity is subject to appropriate review and approval.

4. To work to assure that this entity, like all university activities, upholds the highest
standards of quality, academic freedom, and respect for multiple points of view.

Tom Ulen has agreed to chair the committee and will be contacting you in the near future

to schedule the first meeting.
Very truly yours,

Richard Herman
Chancellor
¢: N. Burbules

telephone 217-333-6290 « fax 217-244-4121




